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Taufiq (second left) presenting Mohd Hilmey Safli with his promotion letter witnessed by Lugman (far right) and
Deputy Vice Chancelor Students Affair and Alumni Associate Prof Dr Raman Noordin (far left).

Promoted UMS staff
urged to continue to

excel at work
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KOTA KINABALU: Universiti
Malaysia Sabah (UMS) Vice
Chancellor Prof. Datuk Dr Taufiq
Yap Yun Hin urged staff who
received promotions to continue
to excel in their respective areas
of work.

According to him all the staff
involved should have a boost
in productivity and work more
competitively than before.

“Grade promotion demands
improvement compared to the
work results in the previous
grade. All those promoted had
shown increased productivity in
line with the upgrading of their
positions,” he said.

Taufiq In his speech at the
presentation of promotion letters
to UMS administration staff here

recently expressed his confidence
in the university's personnel
who have shown high spirits and
commitment, especially since it
Is very early in 2022.

He also reminded them to place
the interests of the university
above personal interests.

“This Is because this is where
we earn a living to put food
on the table for our families.
(Therefore) our way of thinking
must change but we must ensure
that it is still in line with UMS’
vision and mission,” he said.

According to Taufig, their
success is also the university's
success as UMS exists not
because of one person but
through the combined efforts of
all involved.

“Therefore, I expect creativity
and continuous effort to be
applied in the daily work in their
respective offices,” he said.

Meanwhile, UMS registrar
Lugman Ridha Anwar in his
speech said it is the responsibility
of all staff who were promoted
to show commitment and good
example to their colleagues.

“Congratulations on your
promotions and hopefully it
will be an impetus to further
enhance the excellence of UMS
as a whole,” he said.

At the <ceremony, T1
administrative staff comprising
management and professional
groups as well as implementing
groups received their letters of
promotion.



